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Facets, Optum CES and PNC Conversion-Go Live Date for 

Priority Partners, EHP and ElderPlus 

 
Effective Date for Priority Partners: Sept. 1, 2022 

New Effective Date (Tentative) for EHP and ElderPlus: Dec. 1, 2022 

 

Health Plans Affected: Priority Partners, Johns Hopkins Employer Health Programs (EHP), and 

Hopkins ElderPlus 

 

Type of Change: Claims Submission and Management System, Claims Editing System, and Claims 

Payment and Remittance Service  

 

Explanation of Change: 
In an effort to transform and improve the efficiency of our processes, Priority Partners, EHP and 

ElderPlus will convert to Facets, an industry standard claims submission and management system. The 

Facets system will replace the MC400 system. As previously advised, Sept. 1, 2022 is the effective 

date for Priority Partners. We now expect Facets will be operational on Dec. 1, 2022 for 

EHP and ElderPlus.  

 

The transition from the McKesson ClaimCheck to the Optum CES claims editing system will also now 

be effective on Sept. 1, 2022 for Priority Partners and Dec.1, 2022 for EHP (Optum will not be 

implemented for ElderPlus). All claims submitted prior to the effective date for each health plan will 

not be affected.  

 

In addition, the transition from Change HealthCare to PNC Healthcare for electronic claims payments 

and remittances will be effective on Sept. 1, 2022 for Priority Partners and on Dec. 1, 2022 for EHP 

and ElderPlus. The Explanation of Payment/Remit format will change slightly; Echo/PNC standard 

formatting will be used.  

 

New Priority Partners member ID cards will be mailed out to members mid-August. New EHP and 

ElderPlus member ID cards will be mailed out to members mid-November. 

Additional details regarding the Facets transition can be viewed at Facets Migration-Important 

Information.  

 

Please see the sample new Priority Partners member ID cards on the next page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/provider_communications/2022/Provider_Updates/Facets_Migration_Important_Information.pdf
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/provider_communications/2022/Provider_Updates/Facets_Migration_Important_Information.pdf
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Sample Priority Partners Member ID Card 

 

 
 

Some important Priority Partners ID card notes:  

 Member identification numbers will still have a 9 digit + 2 digit suffix format, with the 2 digit suffix being the 

person number. 
 Prior to Sept. 1, Priority Partners member identification numbers started with 00 and the person number for 

the subscriber was 01; as of Sept. 1, the Priority Partners member identification number starts with 10 and 

the person number for the subscriber is 00. 
 PCP designation will be an individual provider instead of a provider group. 

 The claims address on the back of the member ID card will be updated to: P.O. Box 4228, Scranton, PA 

18505.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


